
Edler, Alex R - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Klauk, Robert H - DNR 
Thursday,January 14, 2016 2:05 PM 
Edler, Alex R - DNR 

Subject: FW: 1404 S. Webster Ave .. WDNR BRRTS Case #02-05-514372 No Longer the 
Consultant 

FYI, this is in reference to the chlorinated solvent issue on this site, but should also relate to the petroleum release and 
PECFA. 

Bob 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Robert Klauk 
Phone: 920-662-5164 
Robert.Klauk@wisconsin.gov 

--~--Original Message-----
From: Wincentsen, Danielle A - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2016 1:59 PM 
To: Klauk, Robert H - DNR 
Subject: FW: 1404 S. Webster Ave .. WDNR BRRTS Case #02-05-514372 No Longer the Consultant 

FYI - I updated BRRTS 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Danielle Wincentsen 
.Phone: {715) 623-4190 ext 3126 
danielle.wincentsen@wisconsin.gov 

-----Original Message-----
From: Diana (mailto:dianajs@metcohq.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 12:37 PM 
To: Wincentsen, Danielle A - DNR 
Subject: 1404 S. Webster Ave .. WDNR BRRTS Case #02-05-514372 No Longer the Consultant 

Danielle, 

We are no longer the consultant for this site. 

Diana Symitczek 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
dianajs@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 
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